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1211 Hawaii Ave.
Alamogordo, NM 88310

Dear Business Leader,

You are formally invited to attend the annual Career and CTE Expo, held by the Alamogordo
CTE Department at Alamogordo High School on January 24th, 2025. The Career & CTE Expo
is a wonderful partnership event which allows our local industry leaders to showcase their
businesses and potential career opportunities to the students of Alamogordo.

We are looking for businesses, contractors, and skilled professionals that can offer potential
apprenticeships, internships, or on-the-job training for Alamogordo High School graduates. By
partnering with us, you will have the opportunity to promote your careers and gain access to
many eager graduates looking to enter the workforce after graduation.

| am putting together a list of interested businesses and would be honored if you would consider
attending.

Please RSVP no later than January 10th, 2024

Anna.Alday@alamogordoschools.org
575-430-6145

Thank you so much for your time!

Respectfully,

Anna Alday ‘ ’

District CTE Coordinator
Anna.Alday@alamogordoschools.org

575-430-6145

PO Box 650 - Alamogordo, NM 88310



